
   

What Wondrous Love Is This 

The Lutheran Choralaires Annual Spring Concert 
 

Director—Terry Herald 
 

~~~ 

Christ Our Savior Lutheran Church 
14175 Farmington Rd    Livonia, Michigan 

Saturday, May 18th, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 
Freewill Donations will be accepted at the door 

All proceeds to support Concordia University, Ann Arbor 

The Department of Music and The Student In Need Fund 

Further Information: 

Paul Kienman 248-890-4405 
Dan Ragle 419-902-7090 

Or any member of the Choralaires 

info@lutheranchoralaires.org 
www.lutheranchoralaires.org 

Facebook – Lutheran Choralaires 
 
 

The Lutheran Choralaires 

77th season 


